
Church Hospital Visit Protocol 

Dear Volunteers, 

Thank you for your commitment to serve our community through hospital visits. Please adhere 

to the following protocol during your visits: 

Preparation Before Visit 

• Ensure you are well-rested and healthy. 

• Gather any materials needed, such as prayer cards or uplifting messages. 

• Confirm your visit schedule with the church coordinator. 

During the Visit 

• Be respectful of the patients' privacy and wishes. 

• Engage in comforting conversation and listen actively. 

• Limit your visit to no more than 30 minutes, unless otherwise requested. 

After the Visit 

• Document your visit in the church logbook. 

• Share any specific prayer requests with the church prayer group. 

• Reflect on the visit and seek feedback from other volunteers. 

Thank you for your dedication and compassion. Your ministry is making a difference. 

In Christ's Love, 

[Your Church Name] 

[Contact Information] 


